
 

 

 
         Date: 15 Aug 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We're excited to share that all the students have had a fantastic start to the new academic year! 
 
Please note that timetable information, including details on when PE and other specialist lessons will 
take place, will be sent out in the year group newsletters on Friday. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
  

Kind Regards, 

Mr Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 

 


